
“For Your Information” 
(A periodic publication by Sherwood Oaks Executive Director, Annette McPeek) 

 

November 3, 2022 
 

Mail Room Doors 

The automatic doors in the mail room are closed for the season. Signage posted. 
 

Voting 

Please exercise your right to vote! Bus sign-up sheets are posted in the mail room for the Tuesday, 

November 8th election. Just a reminder that masking is mandatory on all transportation vehicles. 

The bus will depart the Center at 9:30 a.m., 12:00 p.m., 2:00 p.m. and 4:15 p.m. Special Services 

staff ride the bus for assistance during the first three trips.    
 

Latest Scam 

A new foreign language email swindle is being reported. There will be a link to click on to translate 

the email into the reader’s language. When the reader clicks the link, this allows the reader to be 

exploited by the scammer. We advise you to be aware of suspicious emails – do not open emails or 

click on links with which you are not familiar. 
 

Local Hotel Rate Agreements 

As you may know, we have rate agreements with a few hotels in Cranberry Twp. for guests of 

Sherwood Oaks. We were informed this week that the Hampton Inn was sold and stopped taking 

reservations as of November 1. We do have agreements with other hotels listed below and the rates 

are as follows:  
 

✓ Residence Inn – 724-779-1000 – (1308 Freedom Road)  

o $119 + tax per night for 2022 

o $124 + tax per night for 2023 

✓ Clarion Inn – 724-772-1000 (20003 Route 19)  

o $69 + tax per night for 2022 

o $72 + tax per night for 2023 

Please call the hotels directly to receive the Sherwood Oaks rate. You also can pick up a hotel 

notecard at the reception desk and have your guest present it at check in. 
 

Veteran’s Day Program 

Join us in the Auditorium and Card Room on Friday, November 11 at 1:30 p.m. for “A Patriotic 

Salute to Sherwood Oaks’ Veterans.” This year’s guest speaker is Captain Monica McIntyre, 

(Retired) PhD. Patriotic piano music begins at 1:15 p.m. Memorabilia will be on display in the 

lobby beginning at 10 a.m. Individually packaged refreshments and snacks will be offered in the 

lobby after the program. 
 

Fall Back 

Remember to turn your clocks back one hour on Saturday night, November 5, before you go to bed. 
 

 


